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Shalom, 

 

 

 

 

The Consulate General of Israel in Miami cordially invites you to attend a private briefing and 

screening of raw footage from the October 7th atrocities in Israel, committed by HAMAS. The 

briefing will be led by a formal representative of the State of Israel. 

Every day since the October 7 attack, evidence has surfaced to attest to the evil atrocities that 

Israeli civilians, villages, and towns suffered at the hands of HAMAS terrorists on that terrible 

day. 

 

On January 24nd at 05:00 pm, we invite you to bear witness to raw video footage collected from a 

variety of sources, including body cameras and cell phones used by HAMAS’ terrorists to film 

the barbaric massacre of October 7th. This footage has been edited into a 47-minute video and is 

extremely graphic and contains difficult footage to watch. 

 

Nevertheless, we ask you to face the terror and destruction that happened on that day, especially 

in light of the disturbing attempts to distort the truth, including claims some of these atrocities 

did not in fact take place. 

 

Due to personal privacy restrictions, no recording devices or cellular phones will be allowed 

into the venue of the screening. 

 

 

*** THIS INVITATION IS NON-TRANSFERABLE *** 

 

 

Please RSVP by January 21st to Jon Warech at jon.warech@hillelfiu.org in order to add your 

name to our visitors’ list and provide the address of the screening. We hope you can join us in 

this sad, difficult but very important screening. 
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